Acorn Park School



Newsletter





School Office 01953 888656

Friday 26th September 2025

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/

Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup

Good afternoon everyone!
Welcome to another Friday Dojo post. A short one this week

Flu Vaccinations

Well done to all the young people that had their flu vaccinations yesterday – we know this isn't an easy thing for everyone! We are always so proud of how brave you are!

★ This Week's Highlights

Bond Class

Bond had their first trip of the year – to Swimming, well done everyone.

□ Bryan Class
Had a wonderful time at forest school

Carle Class

Exploring numbers through 'messy maths'! That's got to be the best type of Maths!

★ Kinney Class
Great work outdoors this week with your den building

Turrell Class

Great work out in the community putting those Maths and money skills together to purchase items.

You should have received an email from us today regarding attendance, this was a generic email that was sent to all families so please rest assured this wasn't personal to you.



♣ Student Stars of the Week ♣
Care Kieffer L - for being incredibly kind to his peers this week and has made a lovely friendship within the class, it's been lovely to see him settle in so well.
Strive Seth W – for speaking so confidently and honestly, alongside his peers, to a visitor in the week.
Grow Logan M - for his amazing attitude at school especially in reading, Logan has been great in lessons as well as listening to instructions from staff!

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!

Luca K for engaging in lessons well with staff and having a great ELSA with Louise this week. Luca has done very well this week engaging in new activities with his peers and making a new friendship.

Adam 😉



